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BOOK WEEK
Book Week is nearly upon us.

To celebrate our love of reading, students will take part in a Book Week event on Monday 22
August 2022. The Prep 2-day program will celebrate their Book Week on Friday 26 August 2022.

Students from P-6 will come to College dressed as their favourite book character for the day.

Alternatively, students may bring an accessory that depicts an aspect of a character or part of
their favourite story, e.g. for the book Charlotte’s Web, your child could decide to bring a small
stuffed pig or sit a spider on the shoulder to portray the book.

In classes, students will have the opportunity to speak about their favourite book, perhaps giving
clues to their peers to guess which story they are representing.

We look forward to celebrating reading in College.
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